
Senior Recreation Council Meeting 

July, 17, 2017 

 

Members Present:  Gloria Symonds. Secretary; Janet Krzyzani ak, Carole Cowan, Marilyn  Ceriello-Bresaw 
and Paula Simpkins, Rec. Director 

Members Absent:  Jon Hunt, Chairman; Joanne Woodward, Co-chairman 

Visitors: Mary Kusturin 

Call to Order: Janet Krzyzaniak called the meeting to order at 1:00 pm. 

Review and approval of last meeting minutes:  On a motion from Marilyn, seconded by Carole, the 
minutes  were approved. 

Old Business: Cooking class with the chef from the Birches is still on the table – maybe some time in the 
fall  

Kitchen set-up and clean-up did not work out for Ann Junkins.  Kathy Yackanin has volunteered to help 
during  the summer. 

It has been suggested that we label gluten free items on our meals – Clarke Kidder has done that with 
meals done by the Lions. 

RSVP – The contract is not up yet – Paula will review and we will decide how to proceed 

Newsletter - perhaps there would be another school student who would like to create a newsletter 

New Business:  Kathy Yackanin is helping in the kitchen. Sm itty has given up her position at the desk, 
but will help in the kitchen. Fran is a new desk volunteer. 

A certified yoga instructor has agreed to do the Monday afternoon classes. 

VNA – do we have interest in having  speakers 

Should  we sponsor a clinic – are blood sugar tests available 

Dinner on the Train tickets on August 12th  at a reduced price for seniors are available at the Center  

Fred at the Depot has asked for storage space in the barn. 

Other Business:  Next council meeting is August 21st. 

Adjourn: On a motion by Laine, seconded by Marilyn, the meeting adjourned at 1:53 pm. 

Secretary,  

Gloria Symonds 

 

 


